Blog – 5/17/20 
E-mail – TBA

We hope you are enjoying the beautiful weather this weekend and getting lots of stitching done.   We will be revising our curbside pick-up & drop-off hours beginning Tuesday, May 19.  Adrienne will be in the shop on Tuesday’s & Thursday’s between 10:00 & 2:00.  Gretchen will be in the shop on Saturday’s between 10:00 & 2:00 pm.  If you need us to pull threads please call the shop before coming so that we may have them ready for you.   Please note that no one will be allowed in the shop just yet.
We are currently having Danji Designs Virtual Trunk Show.  You can visit their website to see their full line at www.danjidesigns.com.  Here is a taste of what they currently have in stock and ready to ship.
